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July 22, 1996

Mr. E. Kraft, Site Vice President

-Quad Cities Station
Commonwealth Edison Company
22710 206th Avenue North
Cordova, IL 61242

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-254/265/96004(DRP))

Dear Mr. Kraft:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 3,1996, in

response to our letter dated June 5,1996, transmitting a Notice of Violation

associated with Inspection Report No. 50-254/265/96004(DRP). We have reviewed

your corrective actions and have no further questions at this time. These

corrective actions will be examined during future inspections.

Sincerely,

H. B. Clayton, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 5
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cc: D. A. Sager, Vice President,
Generation Support

H. W. Keiser, Chief Nuclear
Operating Officer

J. S. Perry, Site Vice President, Dresden
L. W. Pearce, Station Manager
N. Chrissotinos, Regulatory Assurance

Supervisor
D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory

Services Manager
Richard Hubbard
Nathan Schloss, Economist
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